
 

April 15, 2024 

Wildfire Evacuation Human Rights Package Now Available 
Report provides human rights information to those providing support in an emergency evacuation 

The Alberta Human Rights Commission (AHRC) has released an information package intended to support both 
evacuees and those providing support to evacuees. The report covers the human rights and responsibilities of 
evacuees, along with specific information on issues such as human rights in tenancy and the hospitality industry. 

The information in the package is timely, as municipalities are increasingly being called upon to provide services 
during wildfire evacuations. The package is structured in a way to inform municipalities of human rights 
considerations before an evacuation is underway. Therefore, it is important for municipalities to review the 
material, and where appropriate include in their emergency planning. 

Of note for those who provide services to evacuees are the rights of evacuated individuals: 

 Right to safety and security - Every individual has the right to personal safety and security during their stay in 
temporary housing facilities. 

 Right to basic needs - Evacuated individuals have the right to access necessities, including food, water, 
shelter, and medical care. 

 Right to privacy - Individuals have the right to privacy and personal space to the extent possible in 
temporary housing conditions. 

 Right to information - Individuals have the right to information about the crisis, available services, and the 
duration of their stay. 

 Right to dignity and respect - Every person has the right to be treated with dignity and respect, regardless of 
their background, beliefs, or circumstances. 
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